
 

The Center for Advising and Student Achievement is adjusting our protocol for course registration advising 
beginning Monday, August 16th through the Add/Swap period, Wednesday, September 1st. In-person, drop-
in advising is not guaranteed, so it is strongly recommended to schedule a virtual or in-person appointment. 
If you’d prefer a drop-in meeting, please utilize our virtual options. We look forward to serving you as best as 
we can while also adhering to safety protocols for both students and staff. 
 
Please refer to the chart below to understand the types of appointments we can offer during this busy time.  
 
If you have questions or need assistance, call 860-253-1207 or email AS-Advising@asnuntuck.edu. We look 
forward to speaking with you soon! 
 

 
Virtual Advising (appointments and drop-ins)  

Video chat and phone options 
 

 
In-person Advising (appointments and drop-ins) 

 

No mask required Masks required; must cover mouth and nose and be 
worn the entire visit throughout the building 
 

Students can bring a support person (parent, 
significant other, guardian, etc.) to appointment  

Student and advisor are the only people who can 
safely occupy the office space 
 

No need to socially distance Must follow social distancing guidelines as indicated  
 

Students and advisors can share screens; advisors 
can assist in the registration process  

Any type of technology instruction is provided 
verbally to adhere to social distancing guidelines  
 

More efficient and flexible use of time (no driving, 
save gas money, no need to worry about childcare, 
can do appointment anywhere). We are also happy 
to meet with students on their lunch breaks! 

Appointments should be scheduled. If students drop-
in, they risk waiting for an advisor to be available. 
Same day meetings are not guaranteed due to the 
appointment structure in place. 
 

 Visitors should utilize all precautions on ACC campus 
(hand sanitizer, frequent hand washing, etc.) to 
minimize risk of spreading germs  
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